
 

 

Dear Parents, our classroom is in need of these supplies for the 2014-

2015 school year. If you are able, could you please provide one or 

more of the items listed below and send it in with your child?  

 

 Two composition books 

 Three prong folder 

 Pencils & Erasers 

 Dry Erase markers 

 Crayons 

 Colored pencils 

 Colored markers 

 Glue sticks 

 Bottle of glue 

 Clorox wipes 

 Hand sanitizer 

 Kleenex 

 Band aids 

 Gallon bags 

 White copy paper 

 Index cards  

 

                            Thanks so much!  Kindergarten Team 

                          


